
 
 

 

MEPCO Offers Expanded Line of Inverted Bucket Traps 
 

June 15, 2010 
 
Grand Rapids, MI – MEPCO announced today the launch of an 
expanded and complete line of Inverted Bucket (IB) traps.  The new 
Inverted Bucket traps have the same construction, design, and 
performance features as our previous line of IB traps but offer much 
greater sizing and capacity options.  Please note that MEPCO will 
continue to support the previous line of Inverted Buckets for parts and 
related and has a limited number of parts in stock.   
 
Specifications and product information is now available on our website. 
Just go to our homepage at www.mepcollc.com and click on the Literature 
box in the menu at the top.  We are excited about the new line and that 
you can now match up directly with Armstrong Inverted Bucket traps. 
 
You are welcome to place your orders immediately.  As always if you 
have any questions, please contact customer service. 
 
Thank you! 
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